
Dear parents, carers and children, 

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year, with opportunities to spend time with friends and 

family, as well as to relax and recuperate ready for the year ahead.  

We had a fun-packed two days at the end of term. We all enjoyed a performance from our           

musicians, who showcased their learning with some festive tunes. We were all in awe of their    

amazing talents and hard work! I think you have inspired many more children to take up an           

instrument. Well done to you all, and thank you to Mr Stroud and Mrs Jackaman for helping to facilitate this.  

On the Monday evening, some of our Y5 & Y6 children took part in carol singing around the village with SWAY. They made such a difference 

to local residents, who really enjoyed being serenaded on a cold winter’s night. What a great thing to do for our local community. Thank you 

to the children and to SWAY for organising it. 

On the last day of term, everyone enjoyed a delicious Christmas dinner cooked and served by Kerrie and 

Helen (thank you to you both!) while listening to Christmas music and laughing/groaning at Christmas 

cracker jokes. This was followed by a surprise visit from Father Christmas, who made the time to come 

and see the children in his busy run-up to Christmas. The children received presents from him and his 

elves (thank you to Katherine, Felicity and Nellie for donning the delightful elf costumes!) and enjoyed 

having a chat with him.  

Following that very exciting visit, the children then returned to the hall for a fun performance by the school staff: 

Bethlehemian Rhapsody. They enjoyed all of it, but I seem to think that they particularly loved Mr Goldsmith       

appearing at the end as baby Jesus with a dummy in his mouth...!  

More photos and videos of the Christmas activities are available on our Facebook page. 

This week, the children returned with eagerness and bright smiles ready for the new term. New learning journeys have been 

started in all subjects and a new Collective Worship theme has been introduced. 

Please be reminded that regular attendance and punctuality is important and that, even if your child may feel slightly unwell in the      

morning, if you bring them in we can keep an eye on them in school, as many children ‘pick up’ once they are with their friends.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the autumn term, and I look forward to continuing to work together 

to do the very best for the children.  

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.                                                                        

With best wishes, Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone team 

Learning and Achieving Through Love,  

Courage and Respect 

This week, we have been thinking about Epiphany - Pushing Through. 

We talked about the different characters in our school Nativity 

(some more authentic than others… Not sure there were floor     

managers around when Jesus was born!). We then talked about the 

season of the church calendar that begins on 6th January, which is 

called Epiphany. This is when we remember the visit of the Magi or wise men. We discussed 

that, even though they are always portrayed as being present at the birth of Jesus, it is more 

likely that their journey would have taken many months.  

We saw that they showed great perseverance, courage, determination and belief in their 

travels following the star for so many miles. They could have given up, 

but they pushed through and kept going. They must have been con-

vinced that the birth of Jesus was such an important event in history 

that it was worth all the hardships and risks.  

An Epiphany Blessing 
 

May the joy of the angels, 

The eagerness of the shepherds, 

The perseverance of the wise men, 

The obedience of Joseph and Mary, 

And the peace of the Christ-child 

Be yours this Epiphanytide and always. 

Amen 

“Let us run with perseverance the race 

that lies before us. Let us keep our eyes 

fixed on Jesus, on whom our faith        

depends from beginning to end.”  

Hebrews 12.1-2 

Did you know that 

Epiphany means ‘to 

show’, ‘to make 

known’ or ‘to reveal’? 



School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in Years 3-6 are charged at £2.90 per day.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
  

Safeguarding 
 

If you have a concern about a child you can call the 
police on 999 if you feel they are at risk of  

immediate harm 

You can contact the NSPCC: 
 

Or call children’s services 0300 300 0117 

   Poetry Corner 
 

 
January 

 
January is 
a clean white sheet, newly-ironed; 
an empty page; 
a field of freshly-fallen snow 
waiting to be mapped 
by our footsteps. 
 
John Foster 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading Recommendations 
Each week we will include a book recommendation from a 

child and/or adult. 
 

 

This week, Lilli recommends: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance Matters! 

Week Commencing 2nd January 

Whole School attendance target: 96.5% 

      

 Actual Attendance: 94.46% 

Late marks this week: 1 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/

live-well/is-my-child-

too-ill-for-school/ 

 

I recommend this book because 

it is really funny and it is like a 

comic book. There are lots of 

different short stories inside 

them. There are lots of books in 

the series.  

They are also very hilarious to 

look at, because sometimes they 

attack each other and sometimes 

they help each    other. 

Bunny and Monkey are the main 

characters. There are   other 

characters that are called what 

they are, such as Pig, Skunk and 

Beaver, who is very crazy. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Week 1 

Pizza Beef burger Roast Turkey Beef Bolognese Fish fingers Option 1 

Tomato pasta Veggie burger Veggie pastry roll Veggie Bolognese Quorn nuggets Option 2 

Dessert Choc brownie Crispy bar Flapjack Fruit cake Ice cream 



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 





 



School Day Timings 

The school day is as follows: 

8.25am: Gates open 

8.30am: School starts 

3pm: School ends 

3.10pm: Gates close 

Many thanks. 



Key dates this year 
 
 

 

2023-2024 academic year 

 

 

• Friday 9th February: Last day of term 

• Monday 12th - Friday 16th February: Half term 

• Monday 19th February: Back to school 

• Tuesday 5th March: Parents Evening 3.15pm - 6pm 

• Wednesday 6th March: Parents Evening 3.15pm - 5pm 

• Thursday 7th March: World Book Day 

• Thursday 28th March: Last day of term 

• Friday 29th March - Friday 12th April: Easter holidays 

• Monday 15th April: Back to school 

• Monday 29th April - Wednesday 1st May: Y4 residential at Tile Barn 

• W/C 13th May: Y6 SATs 

• Friday 24th May: Last day of term 

• Monday 27th - Friday 31st May: Half term 

• Monday 3rd June: School closed for staff development day 

• Tuesday 4th June: Back to school 

• Wednesday 18th - Friday 21st June: Y6 residential in London 

• Friday 12th July: Reports go home 

• Tuesday 16th July: Parents Evening 3.15pm - 6pm 

• Thursday 25th July: Last day of term 

• Friday 26th July: School closed for staff development day 

 

Term dates are also available on our school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


